
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you so much for your engagement with the transition process this year. We have 

been very grateful for the information you have shared and the support you have given 

your children.  

 

The virtual transition resources will remain on the schools website for the duration of the 

summer holidays and I would encourage you to revisit them should you or your child 

have any questions. 

 

We will be sending an email to all parents on Monday 7th September. This will have in it 

the name of your child’s year 7 form, form tutor and their tutor room. It will also identify 

while mini school they are in (French or Spanish).  This will allow us to direct the students 

more accurately when they attend school on their first day, Tuesday September 8th. 

 

Please check your emails later on in the summer holidays for any reminders around the 

return to school.  

 

We look forward to welcoming your child to Prince Henry’s in September and would like 

to take this opportunity to wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer holiday.  

 

Yours sincerely.  

 

Mr S Day 

Key Stage 3 Progress Leader 

Prince Henry’s Grammar School 

dys@princehenrys.co.uk 
 


